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Lori M. Tyack, Franklin County Municipal Court Clerk, receives the 2013 Ohio 
Association of Municipal/County Court Clerk’s, “Clerk of the Year” Award 
 
 
Lori M. Tyack recently received the “Clerk of the Year” Award for her extraordinary 
dedication and service to the Ohio Association of Municipal/County Court Clerks during its 
annual spring conference. 
 
“I am honored to have been selected by my peers for this award,” Tyack said. 
 
Tyack has been a member of OAMCCC since 2006.  She has served in the capacity as 
Conference Chair, Sergeant- At- Arms, Second Vice-President, (2010-2011), President of the 
Association (2011-2012), Past President, and has received her Clerk’s Certification. 
 
Founded in 1958, the OAMCCC objectives are to add to the knowledge of Municipal/County 
Court Clerks and Deputies, improve Municipal/Court Administration, cooperate with other 
organizations dedicated to the improvements of Municipal/County affairs, create unity for better 
mutual understanding, encourage efficiency and promote high standards in our duties. 
 
The OAMCCC holds two conferences a year in the Greater Columbus Area. 
 
 


